
 

 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the First 
Baptist Church E-mail  

prayer ministry, please give your name, phone # & 
Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
Roberts Home Museum 

“Night in the Museum” Hotel 
75 Southern Blvd. 

Piedmont, Al.  36272 
www.nightinthemuseum.com 

Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
 

At the current time, our  office hours are 
the same as they have been.  

8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Monday—Friday 

 If you need us, call 256-447-9496 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 
 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
Sparks Harper 256-282-5096 

Tyler Grimes 256-282-9239 
March 22, 2020  

 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
 
Offertory Prayer  
    
                                     
 
 
 
 
Message     Michael Ingram            
           

 
 
 

Invitation 
 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 
 
 

Decisions   
 
 
  
 
Closing Prayer     Randy Harper 
 

           
                



Birthdays 

Sunday, Mar. 22nd 

 Bro. Michaels message will be live 
 streamed on www.piedmontfbc.org at 

 10:15 a.m. Go on the website, select 
 sermon, click live and enjoy the 
 message. 

  

 

Wednesday, Mar. 25th 

 Message  6:00 p.m. 

     Go to www.facebook.com/piedmontfirst/ 

     Pray for Bro. Michael as he prepares his 

     Messages. 

 

 

 

Sunday, March 29th 

 Bro. Michael will be live streaming his 

 Message same as above. 

 

 
 

Mar. 22nd-Mar. 29th 

 Babies:         NO 

Toddlers 1:       

 2’s & 3’s:              SERVICES OR 

 4’s & 5’s:          

Security:         

Children’s Church:   MEETINGS AT  CHURCH 

Babies:            SAME 

Toddlers 1:         

 2’s & 3’s     AS  

4’s & 5’s      

 Security:                 ABOVE 

Children’s Church:   

March 23rd 
Frieda Dombrowski 

Jamie Maddox 
March 24th 

Audrey Simpson 
Willie Bell Cook 

Tony Kirk 
Bennett Clemons 

March 25th 
Candace Patterson 

March 26th 
Paul Harper 
March 27th 

Will Ivey 
Cara Archer 

Savanah Smith 
March 28th 
Gene Smith 

Cale McCord 
I would like to apologize to 

John Gallagher for not  
listing his birthday. 

March 16th 
Hope your day was great! 

SUNDAY,  Mar. 22nd 

SUNDAY,  Mar. 29th 

PBC  
The PBC is in need of clean-
ing supplies. If you can help 
in this matter, please bring 
your items to the Church 

office.  
Again, Church Family, I 

thank you so much.  
Love you all, Sandy 

 
PRODUCE 

If you pick up produce on 
Mon. or Wed. at PBC, 

please call the office, 256-
447-2220 and check be-
fore you make the trip. 
This past week they did 

not get any produce.  
Keep safe!!! 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

      PFBC GOAL  

           $2,500 

Reminder!!! 
Be saving items for Compass  
Ministry Yard Sale on April 18th. 
We will take items here at the 
church, April 13-17th from 1:00-
5:00 p.m. If you have large items, 
you may bring them on Sat. April 
18th from 6:30-8:00 a.m. (day of 
sale).  Thank you for your support,  
       Pam Jones and Nicole Mouchka 

Dear Church Family:  
Thank you for the prayers & 
cards & get well wishes. It’s 
great to have a church family 
like Piedmont 1st Baptist. You 
all are so good to us. 
 Love in Christ, 
  Geneva Taylor, Janice Shears 

Dear First Baptist of  
Piedmont: Thank you so 
much for your recent  
donation of $419.47! Thank 
you for your continued  
support of Nehemiah Teams! 
You are a blessing and we 
truly are thankful for you! 
 Nehemiah Teams As the Covid 19 virus continues to 

advance, the schools, churches and 
other organizations have closed to 
the public. Please pray for contin-
ued health and safety for all those 
in our community. Be aware as the 
burden grows for many homes, 
show compassion and offer help 
where you can. Praise God from 
whom all blessings flow!!!! 

Dear First Baptist Church: I 
would like to thank you for the 
cards, prayers and letter that I  
received while being down with 
my back. It means so much when 
you get cards letting you know 
people are lifting you up in  
prayer. I pray God’s blessing on 
your ministry. 
  Amber Harden 
             (Sandy Phillips daughter) 

3. Thou wilt keep him in perfect 
peace, whose mind is stayed on thee: 
Because he trusteth  in thee.  
 
4. Trust ye in the Lord for ever: for 
in the Lord JEHOVAH is everlasting 
strength. 
  ISAIAH 26:3-4 
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